
Virginia SUN Bucks provides a $120 food
benefit to eligible children.

Here’s what you should keep in mind:

Virginia SUN Bucks
Benefit Essentials to Know

• Benefits will be issued starting August 2024 on a rolling basis to 
eligible children and will be loaded onto SNAP EBT cards or Virginia SUN 
Bucks cards will be mailed to the address on file with your school. 
Upon receiving your Virginia SUN Bucks card in the mail, follow the 
instructions to activate it.

• Your card balance will be printed on your receipt after each use.
Alternatively, you can check your balance by contacting the Virginia 
SUN Bucks Call Center during operating hours at 866-513-1414 
(toll-free) or 804-294-1633 (local).

• In case of a lost card, contact ConnectEBT customer service at 
866-281-2448 to cancel the lost card and request a replacement.

• Benefits can be used to purchase food like fruits, vegetables and meat 
at grocery stores and other places that accept SNAP EBT benefits.

• Keep your Virginia SUN Bucks card as VDSS intends to issue benefits 
on existing cards in the future.

You can find more information and details 
about Virginia SUN Bucks at 

VirginiaSunBucks.com


